
 

 

December 12, 2019 
 
Mr. Victor Majtenyi 
City of Delray Beach 
434 South Swinton Avenue 
Delray Beach, FL  33444 
 
 
Dear Mr. Majtenyi: 
 
Subject: Grant Funding Application 
Project: Reclaimed Water Main Construction along SW 4th Street 
 
The South Florida Water Management District (District) would like to thank you for your 
commitment to developing alternative water supply sources and for your application for grant 
funding. The District received 64 applications in response to its request for potential projects.   
 
The District’s Governing Board authorized grant funding at their December 12, 2019 meeting. We 
are pleased to inform you that the subject project was awarded $450,000 in funding. Within the 
next few days, water management district staff may be contacting you to finalize the scope of 
work and associated deliverables.  It is our intent to send you a contractual agreement in the mail 
for this project within the next few weeks. The contract will need to be signed by an individual 
with signature authority on behalf of the City of Delray Beach. Do not delay your project based 
on receipt of the contractual agreement.  Funding covers construction related costs incurred and 
expended upon DEP agreement execution through May 31, 2021. 
 
We look forward to working with you on this important project. Should there be any questions, 
or if you require any additional information, contact Stacey Adams at (561) 682-2577 or via email 
at sadams@sfwmd.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark E. Elsner, P.E. 
Bureau Chief - Water Supply 
 
c:   Stacey Adams, SFWMD 

Sharman Rose, SFWMD 
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